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J. ye 
Mr. Robef} Kruger oy 
99-70 65th Road wot Br te 

"Forest Hills, New York. 11375. ae eons 

Dear Mr. Kruger: i ” - t - oe oS 2b s 

With reference to your letter of January 17th, this is =”. 
to advise that all the material developed by the FBI in connection with 
Our investigation of the assassination of former President Kennedy 
was turned over to the Warren Commission for ite consideration, ° 

. ° . 

  

dissemination of the information in our reports. I hope you v will 
understand my inability to be of assistance in this instance. : 
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  Ss, B. Edgar Hever 

      

John Edgar Hoover *. a 
Director |. et M
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